
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    Manager’s Communication 
  

          May 9, 2018 

    Life outside the lines.  
 

New City Administration Building Work Session 
 

Melanie has requested time with Council to continue conversations with the 
architectural firm, Branstetter Carroll Inc., to receive an update on the status of 
the new City Hall building project.   The Clerk has arranged for the Work Session to 
begin at 7 pm in Council Chambers.  
 
 

Public Hearing 
 

The City Clerk has scheduled a Public Hearing to receive public comments on the 
2018 CDBG Action Plan, Part 2 at 7:25 pm.   
 

 
Unauthorized Items 
 

1. Approval of the 2018 CDBG Action Plan (Draft No. 2018-63)   
 

Bridget and Dan have requested Council’s final approval of the proposed 2018 CDBG 
Action Plan.   
 

Administration Recommendation 
Council has reviewed the proposed project funding allocations in Committee and held 
public hearings to receive public comment to the plan.  Staff was informed by HUD that 
the City’s 2018 CDBG funding allocation will be $29,000 more than 2017 and that 
additional funding will be used to fund a required update to the City’s Fair Housing 
analysis and restore previous admin funding cuts.  I recommend Council’s approval.   
 

Council Action 
Authorize the proposed 2018 CDBG Action Plan and funding allocations.   
 
2. Acceptance of a Donation to Parks & Recreation (Draft No. 2018-64)   
 

John Idone has requested Council’s authorization to accept a donation in the amount of 
$310 in memory of Joseph Cettomai to support Kent Parks & Recreation youth sports.   
 

Administration Recommendation 
I recommend Council accept the donation. 
 

Council Action 
Authorize the acceptance and allocation of the donated funds.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Acceptance of 4 Donations to the Kent Fire Department (Draft No. 2018-66)   
 

Chief Tosko has requested Council’s authorization to accept four donations totaling $625 
in memory of Richard L. Workman to support the Kent Fire Department.    
 

Administration Recommendation 
I recommend Council accept the donations. 
 

Council Action 
Authorize the acceptance and allocation of the donated funds.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Executive Session 
 

The staff is requesting an executive session with Council to discuss a pending legal 
matter.   

 
 
Information Items   
 

1.  Main Street Quarterly Reports    
 

Heather Malarcik has shared copies of the quarterly Main Street Kent report for 
January thru March 2018.  If you read through the reports you’ll see budget 
information, as well as a listing of the community events sponsored by Main Street 
during the first quarter of 2018.   (attachment)  
 
2.  2018 Social Service Funding Recommendations  
 

Dan Morganti has provided a review of the grant applications received by the 
Community Development Department from organizations seeking 2018 Social Service 
grant funding from the City. The recommended grant funding awards for each 
project are listed on the attached table and an outline of each project is enclosed. 
(attachment)          
 
 
 
 


